‘PHISHING’ ATTEMPTS

Last week there was some email circulating that asked for sensitive information. This is just a
reminder that you should NEVER respond to anything that's asking for passwords, birthdates,
etc. No legitimate organization should ask for this information, and if it does, the reader should
refuse to provide it. It does not matter how legitimate the message looks.

If you have any questions, please check out the advisory at this link:
http://cisu.unh.edu/itsecurity




